
 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR 

       PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

As of today, March 25, 2020, to be in compliance with Governor Janet Mills’ Executive Order, we are 
currently closed to the public until April 8, 2020.  The staff will be working on-site and actively 
responding to calls and e-mails during regular business hours.  To access municipal services, please note 
that a large number of town office services from tax payments, to vehicle re-registrations, recreational 
and boat re-registrations, to burn permits and more, are available through our website at: 
www.boothbayharbor.org.  We also have installed a drop-box for form submissions, permit applications, 
general correspondence and payments, outside our front door, that will be monitored through-out the 
day.  

 

The public works, on-call fire department and police department personnel all will continue to work, 
following by all CDC guidelines, to ensure safety of our staff and citizens.  Both the public works building 
and the municipal office building (including the administration department, the police department and 
the fire department) are closed to the public.  There are callbox phones located at the front of the town 
office and at the side entrance to the police department, if anyone needs to speak to an officer after 
hours, as normal procedure has been for years.  During regular business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, please call the police department at (207) 633-5616 for assistance with non-
emergency matters.  In the event of an emergency, please call 9-1-1.     

 

If you are having difficulty accessing these services or are unable to complete your request through our 
system, please call the town staff at Boothbay Harbor 207-633-3671 or email the offices at:  

Town Manager: jlatter@boothbayharbor.org 

Town Clerk: mfarnham@boothbayharbor.org 

Tax Collection: tfallon@boothbayharbor.org 

Code Enforcement: gsmith@boothbayharbor.org 

General Assistance: kpearce@boothbayharbor.org 

Police Chief: bhasch@boothbayharbor.org 

Harbor Master: jlowell@boothbayharbor.org 

Public Works/Fire Chief: nupham@boothbayharbor.org 

You may also send a message to Boothbay Harbor to be directed through the, "Contact Us", button 
through Facebook and we will direct your questions or comments to the appropriate department. Stay 
healthy!    

 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.boothbayharbor.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3FP6-RRSDOYe-3pXca31USWYIhor5bc2HZU36PAP_d61PTc7F52JAkzBQ&h=AT3_8Q3TT_V8Dq5fLp25caV6Wvx-8LVM16sP1jnStB73mc0t2gMHjVG1JOwIhKYkAuYiGEhfpuMzNghy6Lm2oj2yjXHOvJFPtr5oWpg-K8N94dCRIxIndigBMLb6wmY7ToS_7K_2LDF-kDLTm4D2Sfq65_sd02pvmi1Wnmt05x8iuLnJ43aQC8wRj7nUrchUVxEtCeeffDjWHWVn3dSXSNgUBeo8ZVyl1158skFo-oFOytW3nhuY6G-cxGfUZeO_DoyLiyjzh6yZ0Uib43FpVd-j6YwdwalBc6SKU9EXsbseAeQqQvSDHl8YwY9O7FaWaDB98iDRmS0NHuQ6v5zvHHQH622liU1mzCcd9OosO3-IznZ0glQ3n7OCWchAKZIw8gXogU7DMO7c343WnP9RK0PlG3KrStIGJBNJx8_L7hPef8Bx-cxMi5Ja_yMzty_2wrcbDPeAU_5wuKF1OV5Vgtk5iVZmryEELQFooB0eRRyMgWMIiDbKO-1qV0jFMXi4bOLJUhy-3oXDB4kOmiS0_XbaYIh1T7aiIf1OZcY_Z-t7bB7pEiUqeyiEurF3rR5aa3_ToA5f9tl6b_SZ-Q4lNcEpzaO3voDInQHH59PksYtm3qfoEf8zg1b3DhppLuRh5XBlVmakRCXq
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